
April 1, 2025 

Tuesday, April 1, 2025, the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in special session at 8:30 a.m. 

with Supervisors Talsma, Nearmyer, and Cupples present and accounted for; Board member Talsma 

presiding. 

Motion by Cupples, seconded by Nearmyer to open a Public Hearing for the proposed property tax 

levy for FY2025/2026. 

YEA: NEARMYER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

There were 9 citizens present at the Public Hearing asking for more information regarding the budget 

statement mailing and if their taxes were going to be increased next fiscal year. One citizen understands the 

mailing was pushed due to poor legislation passed by the State. They are tired of the taxes going up with 

inflation but there is never any relief. Citizens are concerned that they are being taxed out of their homes.  

Motion by Cupples, seconded by Nearmyer to close the Public Hearing.  

YEA: NEARMYER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

Motion by Cupples, seconded by Nearmyer to adopt Resolution 24-35 approving the proposed 

property tax levy for FY2025/2026. 

YEA: NEARMYER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

A complete copy of the resolution is on file in the Office of the Jasper County Auditor. 

Motion by Nearmyer, seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, April 1, 2025, meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: NEARMYER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

  

__________________________________              __________________________________ 
            Jenna Jennings, Auditor                                          Brandon Talsma, Chairman 


